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to the Health Committee

It is with great concern that I note that MP Rob Pyne has introduced 2 bills to weaken
 Queensland's Abortion laws and allow late term abortions without restrictions. and inhibit
 the rights of doctors and medical staff to speak freely about the impact of abortion. 

It is ironic that in a society which protects human rights and punishes anyone who through
 assault takes life, that we disregard the life of unborn babies who the mother does not
 want. If an unborn baby is considered viable and worth saving at 25 weeks it is illogical to
 take the life of another unborn baby through abortion. 

Research clearly shows that many women suffer long-term grief post-abortion and yet so
 often these women are encouraged to obtain abortion services. Rob Pyne's bills will
 further disregard the rights of women to appropriate counsel at a vulnerable point on life
 and will thus cause undue suffering in the long term.

Please reject these bills that damage our society through promoting unnecessary abortions.

yours sincerely,
Mr Ashley Withers
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